
 

 

Classroom News             
Class Name:  Carisbrooke    Term:   Summer 1         Topic: Journeys Past and Present 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
 English: We have immersed in our book ‘Journey’ 

that has no pictures. We became part of an 

imaginary world, creating our own stories that had a 

beginning, middle and end. 

Maths: We have continued in our maths groups, with 

a focus on measure, to include, length, capacity, 

mass and time. Did you know a baby giraffe could 

get through our door! 

History: Totnes joined us for history to find out about 

significant explorers to include Matthew Henson a 

black explorer, who reportedly was the first to reach 

the North Pole, but did not get the recognition until 

40 years after his death. 

Life Lessons: This term we have used the NSPCC 

scheme of work to learn about different forms of 

abuse, through different characters. We know the 

importance of Speaking Out to Stay Safe. 

Science: In science with have looked at different 

materials and their properties, investigating whether 

they bend, squash and stretch. 

Cooking: We are now the masters of snacks and 

have enjoyed making smoothies, milk shakes, dips, 

sandwiches and fruit kebabs. YUM! 

Time now to our star moments from Carisbrooke: 

Charlie: We have been so impressed with your 

maturity in our Life Lessons, being able to explain 

about good and bad touch. 

Layna: We think you have especially enjoyed 

cooking this term, trying all the different fruits, being 

very brave trying different things to include green 

smoothie with spinach!  

Selina: All we can say is WOW! You are a true asset 

to Carisbrooke. Your contributions have been 

amazing and you are such a caring young lady ☺ 

Jonny: It has been wonderful to see your 

contributions in English, where you helped to write 

the ‘Journey’ story with a kangaroo and crown. 

Katie: Thank you for sharing when it is too noisy, 

reminding your friends. However, I do believe you 

have the loudest voice in Karaoke Club! 

William: Who knew you were such a good chef. It 

has been wonderful to see your culinary skills. You 

are quite the expert peeler ☺ 

Luke: You have shone this term in maths. You were 

able to estimate length, telling us whether we would 

use metres or centimetres and what we would use to 

measure, 

Alfie: You have really enjoyed choir this term and it 

has been wonderful to see you chatting with your 

Post-16 friends 

Ollie: It has been so beautiful to see you sharing your 

trains at lunchtime and letting others play with them. 

 

 
 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

Monday June 5th  - First day of Term 6 

Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th June – 

Parent Consultations  

Tuesday 20th June – School Photographs 

Thursday 22nd June – Secondary Sports Day 

Saturday 24th June – Castle Fest ‘23’ (12pm-

3pm) 

Thursday 6th July – School Prom (Year 11’s) 

Wednesday 19th July – End of Term 6 


